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October 23, 2024
 
Good Afternoon,
 
The results of the 2024 Election are hereby announced:  Prakash Diwan, Dana Friedfeld and
Mark Kats received the highest number of votes and have been elected to serve the
community on the Board of Directors.  We would also like to thank Ed Wenger, Ed Liwerant
and Lynn Homann for their time and past service.
 
Thank you,
The Board of Directors
Hills at Northampton
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